
From: Troop 71 Info [info@troop71.info] 

Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2015 10:42 PM 

To: troop71bsa-donotreply@yahoo.com 

Subject: Fwd: Medical Forms Deadline May 30th 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: "Ann Lundberg" <ann.lundberg5@gmail.com> 

Date: May 26, 2015 9:13 PM 

Subject: Medical Forms Deadline May 30th 

To: "Evan James" <scoutmaster.troop71@gmail.com> 

Cc:  

 

Evan, 

Can you please send this out? 

 

Thanks, 

Ann 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents, 

 

Since many of you were going to turn in forms tonight and the meeting has been canceled, you 

can scan and send us your paperwork or you can drop paperwork off at our house. Our address is 

2642 Wyndham Dr. Beavercreek, OH 45431. There will a box outside for you to put them in. 

 

Please make sure that your scout signs all forms.  I need parts A, B, and C of the Med Form 

along with a copy of your Insurance Card and a copy of their shot records, OTC Form, and the 

Activity Release Form. 

 

I know some of you have an appointment for the first part of June and I have you accounted 

for.  For those who haven't gotten an appointment for a physical, I suggest you try the Kroger 

Little Clinic. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Ann 
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